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Dear Parents/Carers, 
As part of our history topic of The Tudors – taking place across the Spring term – we would like to take the children on a visit to Shrewsbury. Shrewsbury is steeped in Tudor history, and we would like the children to see the links with their learning within their local area. 

The trip will take place on Wednesday 19th March and children will need to wear their normal school uniform; however, we do recommend that children choose to wear comfortable walking footwear, such as trainers, as a substantial portion of our day will be spent on foot. Children will need to bring a disposable packed lunch with them. We aim to leave school by 9am and should return by 3pm. 

During our time in Shrewsbury, we will be focusing on our scheme of settlement: looking at how trade enables towns to be formed, what life was like in Tudor Shrewsbury, key features of Tudor architecture and even walking the very route undertaken by Henry VII on his journey to the Battle of Bosworth. 

To enable to trip to go ahead, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £11 to help towards transport costs. Please ensure that you have given permission via Parent Pay to consent to your child attending the visit. 
Best wishes, 
Year 6

